
 

24th Annual Laurelwood Day 

May 19, 2018 

Laurelwood will be celebrating the 24th Annual Crawfish Boil on 

May 19, 2018. We will begin the day at 6:00 AM with a 

neighborhood garage sale. So, if you have not done your spring 

cleaning yet, this is the time for you to clean out your closets and 

free up space in your homes. We advertise the garage sale through 

local media for you, and since it is tradition, people will come. 

Decide on your own of when you want to wrap up your garage 

sale, but it is usually over by 1:00 PM at the latest.  

The Laurelwood pools will open at 10:00 AM. As a reminder, 

there are no lifeguards on duty, and children under 16 must be 

supervised by a parent at all times. Also, please remember the 

pool area is smoke free, and other rules are posted near the pool 

areas. If you need a pool card replaced, please view the website 

for details and complete the replacement form. 

The Crawfish Boil will begin at 4:00 PM. There will be plenty 

of food and activities for all age groups to enjoy! Along with 

crawfish there will be corn, potatoes, sausage, soft drinks, 

beer (for adults over 21), hamburgers, and hot dogs. 

Activities will include train rides and inflatable jumpers for 

kids, and cake walks and musical chairs for everyone. There 

will be a DJ to help us celebrate and dance the afternoon away.  

This is your day Laurelwood, so please come out and enjoy it! 

To keep the costs reasonable, unfortunately we cannot 

accommodate guests, and remember there are no to-go plates. 
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Call Us 

601.919.2005 

 

Schedule of 

Events 
• • • 

6:00 AM 

Garage Sale Begins 

~ 

10:00 AM  

Swimming Pool 

Open 

~ 

4:00 PM 

Crawfish Boil Begins 

 

Due to safety and security, no 

money will be collected on 

Laurelwood Day. If you have 

not done so, please send in 

your LHOA dues and late fees 

before May 15th to participate 

in the Laurelwood Crawfish 

Boil. Residents who owe and 

have open balances on their 

accounts will not be able to 

participate. 

 



Pre-Order Your T-Shirt Today! 
 

For your convenience, we are 

preordering the LW Day T-Shirts. Your 

T-shirt order will be billed on your next 

statement. T-Shirt order forms can be 

found on the website at 

www.laurelwoodofms.org.  

 

Completed forms can be mailed or 

dropped off in the drop box located at 

the clubhouse. 
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T-Shirt Design 

T-SHIRT ORDER DEADLINE IS   

MAY 1, 2018 

http://www.laurelwoodofms.org/

